
 

 

 

 

 

August 9, 1995 

 

Marvin Krislov, Esq. 

Associate Counsel to the President 

The White House 

Washington, D. C. 20500 

 

Dear Marvin: 

 

I am enclosing a photocopy of the FBI's August 8, 1995, appeal of the "formal determinations" of the 

Assassination Records Review Board.  As you will note, portions of the FBI's written submission are 

classified "SECRET." 

 

We are preparing our response and will deliver it to you as soon as it is completed. 

 

Sincerely yours, 

 

 

 

T. Jeremy Gunn 

Acting General Counsel 

 

 

 

Enclosure 


